## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



July 25, 2012

D. Mark Goodwin, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, P.A.
P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

mark@goodwinengineers.com

Re:

The Estates at Glendale Unit 1, Lots 2,

**Grading Certification—Not Accepted** 

Engineer's Stamp date 07-13-12 (B19/D027)

Certification date 07-23-12

Dear Mr. Goodwin,

PO Box 1293

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 07-24-12, the above referenced Certification is <u>unacceptable</u> for Grading Certification for Building Permits.

Albuquerque

- 1. Lot 2 appears to lack proper grades to adhere to the design intent.
- 2. The temporary retention pond requires certification with this certification

NM 87103

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

www.cabq.gov

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer—Hydrology, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

Copy: e-mail

file